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Comprehensive Distracted Driving Enforcement Program Federal Highway Safety Funds are 

being made available to the State of Connecticut, Department of Transportation; Division of 

Highway Safety for the enforcement of Distracted Driving laws during April 2025. The city is 

looking to accept funds that will provide 100% reimbursement for police overtime costs 

associated with targeted high visibility enforcement program for Distracted Driving During April 

2025. 


